
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2019-20 is 97%) 

Last year we achieved 96% an improvement of 1% from the year before. 
 

 

 Flamingos 94.8% Kingfishers 92.6% Jackdaws 95.7% Hummingbirds 92%   5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 93.8%  

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Wilson who gave birth to a lovely baby boy weighing 8lb 13 oz.    
 

World Book Day The school will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5th March.  

Children can come dressed as their favourite book character.  We will launching the book 

swap library on this day.  Please see attached details. 
 

Quiz and Chips We would like to say a big thank you to The Friends for organising a very 

successful and enjoyable quiz on Friday and for the delicious supper.   
 

School Lottery Please see attached details of the new School Lottery organised by The 

Friends. For more details view www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 
 

EDP vouchers We have registered for the Plant to Plate campaign with the EDP.  Vouchers 

will appear on 18th January until 27th March 2020.  This is for the chance to win garden 

equipment and plant packs.  Please start collecting.  Many thanks. 

 

Harry Potter Payment has now been set up on ParentMail and can be made in instalments if 

required.   

 

Outstanding Payments Could you please pay any outstanding Breakfast Club, Afterschool 

Club or Parent Lunches via ParentMail as soon as possible.  If you have any problems, please do 

not hesitate to contact the Office. 

 

Coronavirus Please see attached poster. 
 

Do you have? If you have any large pieces of cardboard, pringle tubs or kitchen roll inner 

roll tubes (not toilet roll tubes) can you bring into the Office.  The children will be using 
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these materials for the Science Day Café on 20th March.  This will be a very exciting event 

and we look forward to seeing you.  More details to follow.     

 

Parents Evening 24th and 25th March You will be able to book an appointment from 11th 

March at 9.00 am through ParentMail. 

 

Parking The staff car park is for staff only and should not be used for pick up or for 

turning unless arranged with the headteacher.   
  

Lost Property Please ensure that all clothing is named.  We have a box of unnamed uniform 

which will be disposed of after half term if it is not claimed.  
 

Half Term We hope you have a lovely half term and will see you on Monday 24th February. 

 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
Kingfisher Parent Lunch – deadline for orders 25th February 2020 

Flamingos – Red Riding Hood please make payment on ParentMail and action the consent 

Open Tray afternoon 28th February 2020 

World Book Day 5th March  

Bawburgh Youth Club 28th February 2020 – Petting Zoo 
 


